
From: John Malet-Bates  
Sent: Friday, February 2, 2024 4:30 PM 
To: Nick Bell; Tom Little  
Subject: Heath Lodge Heathside London NW3 1BL (2024/0074/T) 
 
Dear Tree Officers, 
HCAAC Objects - no documents. All trees should be assessed for maintenance, 
improvement before deciding on felling. 
Best regards, 
John 
 
John Malet-Bates  
For Hampstead CAAC 
c/o Flat 6, 4 Ferncroft Avenue,  
London, 
NW3 7PH 
 
 


